
Port Wentworth Satellite Location  

   

   

Chatham County, GA (September 1, 2023) – The Chatham County Tax Commissioner’s Office is 
excited to announce the opening of its newest satellite location, offering enhanced accessibility 
and convenience to taxpayers across our community. This location will be able to handle all Tax 
Commissioner Office transactions, including motor vehicle & property payments.  

  

Beginning September 5, 2023, our dedicated team will be ready to serve all Chatham County 
taxpayers at our new satellite office. It will be conveniently located in Port Wentworth’s City Hall.  

• Time: Weekdays, 8:00 A.M. – 5:00 P.M.  

• Location: 7224 GA Highway 21, Port Wentworth, Georgia 31407  

• By Appointment Only  

To make an appointment online, visit tax.chathamcountyga.gov.   
 
Remember, you can also visit any of our other locations:  
 
222 W. Oglethorpe Ave.         (Downtown)  
295 Police Memorial Dr.         (Westside)  
1145 Eisenhower Dr.              (Southside)  
125 Wilmington Island Rd.     (Eastside) By Appointment Only 
 
This expansion marks our continued commitment to providing outstanding service to taxpayers.   

 

http://tax.chathamcountyga.gov/

